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JOIN “THE GREAT HR WALK” 

Dear HR Professionals, 

Inclusivity is not only for your 

workplace, but also for the 

entire world outside; specially to 

be spread among children who 

are responsible for the future! 

Contribute with Rs. 1,500/- and 

join CIPM’s Great HR Charity 

Walk 2020. Be that exceptional 

adult who teach your child to 

count their friends with special 

needs, in. 
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The CIPM Management wishes to inform all students and lecturers that 

a decision has been taken to suspend all lecture sessions, examinations, 

presentations and research submissions for the next two weeks 

commencing Saturday 14th March 2020.This decision is in view of the 

current situation arising from the Corona Virus (COVID 19) at present. 

The date of recommencement of classes will be advised in due course. 
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